
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Friday, December 2, 2016. 

 
Proposed Stop Work Meeting for Teachers – Thursday, December 8, 2016 

 
Dear Parents, Grandparents and Caregivers, 
 
As you are probably aware the NSW Teachers Federation has called for teachers to stop work from 8.45am on 
Thursday morning (December 8), for approximately one hour. 
 
Merimbula Public School will be operational and will provide supervision for the duration of the stop work meeting. 
Should teacher supervision be minimal, classes will be combined for activities and Learning Support Officers will assist 
in the rooms as per usual. 
 
The school canteen will still operate on this day. As per usual, lunch orders are required to be given to the canteen 
before the morning bell at 9am. Students who come to school late will be unable to get a lunch order at our 11.15am 
lunch time however they will be able to purchase food from the canteen. 
 
Buses will be in operation as per usual and children are expected to be in attendance. Late arrivals will need to be 
signed into the Administration Office by a parent. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
 


